
NOTICE
DECOSTA

CONSTRUCTION LTD.

Will be closing for the 
Christmas Holidays from 

the 19th December, 2019 
and re-opening on the  

2nd January, 2020.

WISHING ALL A VERY 
MERRY CHRISTMAS 
AND A HAPPY AND 

PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR

Will be closing for the 
Christmas Holidays from  
the 23rd December, 2021  

and re-opening on the 
 6th January, 2022.
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